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I’m writing in strong SUPPORT of SB 80. 

 

Water is a precious resource, and SB 80 offers a crucial opportunity to protect the 

health and well-being of people and animals in our community. 

 

Factory farms in Oregon are contaminating our water, such as through nitrates, and 

the state’s existing regulations have been a huge failure in protecting people, 

animals, and our environment. 

 

Establishing a moratorium on allowing new or expanded factory farms is an essential 

step in ensuring that humans and animals in Oregon have clean water and a healthy 

environment. 

 

Please SUPPORT SB 80. 

 

Thank you. 

 


